Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF FINANCIAL SERVICES
Division of State Fire Marshal
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Department of Financial Services, Division of State Fire Marshal (Department) has received the petition for declaratory statement from Maggie Mooney on behalf of Cedar Hammock Fire Control District, on December 9, 2024. The petition seeks the agency's opinion as to the applicability of Florida Fire Prevention Code as it applies to the petitioner.

Are the properties listed above occupancy classification considered a One or Two Family Dwelling or Lodging or Rooming Houses as determined in Manatee County Fire Prevention Code Appeals Board?

A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Sarah Marcos, Office of the General Counsel: Sarah.Marcos@myfloridacfo.com
